GL-3-11

NOTICE OF INJURY
TO: Kenosha County, Wisconsin SERVED BY
c/o Kenosha County Clerk
1010 — 56" Street Ft3 03 201

Kenosha, WI 53140 JERRY STURINO

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that on January 29, 2017 on Highway 158 in Kenosha,
Wisconsin, Zendel Vejseli, had been approached by a Kenosha sheriff deputy, who had
been on duty and conducting an investigation. The deputy exited his squad and negligently
failed to close the vehicle’s door and failed to secure a sheriff’s canine that was in the
vehicle allowing the dog to run free and attack Mr. Vejseli.

The primary injuries that Zendel Vejseli suffered as a result of the accident were bite
marks and related wounds to his right upper arm.

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that Zendel Vejseli has retained the law firm
of JOHN V. O’CONNOR, LLC, to seek recovery for said injuries and related damages.

THIS NOTICE is given pursuant to the requirements of Section 893.80, of the
Wisconsin Statutes.

Dated this C% day of February, 2017.

Zendel Vejseli

By his Attorneys

THE LAW OFFICES OF
AOHN V. O’CONNOR
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